
1

Anna Wynn

From: Elizabeth Burdick
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2024 9:11 AM
To: Anna Wynn
Subject: FW: Blasting Concerns from a young couple

Please save as a public comment exhibit.  Thank you.  
 
Regards,  
Liz Burdick 
Director of Land Use & Planning  
Town of Ledyard 
741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT 06339 
Telephone: (860) 464-3215 ~ Email: planner@ledyardct.org 
TOWN HALL HOURS: MON-THURS, 7:30AM – 4:45PM  

 
From: Joel Ludka <joelludka2@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2024 9:10 AM 
To: Elizabeth Burdick <planner@ledyardct.org> 
Subject: Blasting Concerns from a young couple 
 
Ledyard Planning and Zoning Commissioners Liz Burdick, Ledyard Director Land Use & Planning Ledyard, CT. 
 
Dear Commissioners and Ms. Burdick, 
I am respectfully writing in strong opposition to the Cashman/GFI proposed implementation of a quarry in the middle of our town, Gales 
Ferry.  
My wife and I are both 22 years old and just got married 2 months ago and have now been living in Gales Ferry for a month. We chose 
Gales Ferry to be our home because of the quiet, yet such friendly neighborhood feel we get. On my street and small neighborhood this 
has been crazy hearing about and seeing how much this blasting will affect them. I know there are a lot of elderly in this community and 
they are concerned about their health. With all honesty, I am too. We would love to remain in such a peaceful town with clean air and 
quality of living in, but if this blasting does take place we will sadly and very unfortunately be forced to move elsewhere. With hopes of 
starting a family of our own in the next year, I would not be comfortable with the blasting going on to remain a resident of this beautiful 
town.  
So please, from a young active and involved couple that moved to this town for the way it WAS…please keep it the way it IS.  
 
Thank you for your consideration.  
Sincerely,  
Joel Ludka & Josie Ludka  


